
National Park Access Updates June 2021 
 
The Path Clearance Crew is out working again 
We have restarted our volunteering efforts and are paring back rights of way with 
groups of ten volunteers. We are prioritising our network of promoted routes but are 
liaising with Wiltshire Council and Hampshire County Council’s rights of way teams 
to see what extra help we can provide.  
 

 
 
Stile replaced with Gate 
We worked together with the Exbury Estate to replace this old stile with a new, 
wooden pedestrian gate.   
 

 



England Coast Path 
The latest time estimates on the Calshot to Gosport section of the England Coast 
Path are for establishment works to start in August this year. We will have 18 months 
to complete the work. Time estimates for the Highcliffe to Calshot section are that 
works may start in 2022 and last until 2023.   
 
The New Forest Access Forum 
We conducted a large-scale recruitment drive with across social media and 
traditional newspaper adverts. We had over forty applications to join the form many 
of which were of a exceedingly high level. We will welcome nine new members into 
the forum and are looking forward to working with them.  
 
Adam Vasey, National Park Access Ranger. 
New Forest National Park Authority 
 


